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I support this bill because it is critical - for the sake of the climate, air quality, road 

safety, and student and staff health - that alternative (non-automobile) modes of 

transportation to and from academic institutions be promoted and subsidized.  Car-

centric transportation inflicts devastating costs on our communities and the people 

residing in them, and we must do everything in our power to move away from them 

towards car-lite or car-free mobility.  Thank you. 


